
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 27 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 17 March 2022 

   

Question (1) What monitoring is being done of the increased congestion 

and pollution levels in and around Picardy Place since the 

westbound entrance to York Place was shut off due to the 

tram works?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What measures are the council taking to help alleviate the 

increased congestion? 

Answer (2)  

 
 


